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MANSFIELD TOWNSHIP LAND USE BOARD 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Chairman of the Mansfield 

Township Land Use Board, after consulting with the Board Attorney 

and Engineer, has cancelled the regular Land Use Board meeting 

scheduled for Monday, March 18, 2024. 
 

The following application 23-05 Gold Star, B 702 L 4, 100 Brickyard Rd – Minor 

Site Plan/Use Variance has requested adjournment to April 15, 2024. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 15 at 7:30 PM.  

 

JoAnn Griffith, Secretary 

 
 


